
 
3RD AMENDMENT TO THE 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH BOONE LOW RATLIFF ARCHITECTS, 
INC. FOR COMMUNITY CENTER RENOVATION PROJECT 

 
between 

 
CITY OF CAPITOLA AND BOONE LOW RATLIFF ARCHITECTS, INC. 

 
The City of Capitola and Boone Low Ratliff Architects, Inc., hereby agree to the following 

Amendment(s) to the Contract dated February 23, 2023: 
 

1) Increase the budget amount by $18,320.00 for final design documents. 
 

All other terms and conditions of the Professional Services Agreement remain in full force 
and effect. 
 
CONTRACTOR: BOONE LOW RATLIFF ARCHITECTS, INC. 
 
 
__________________________________   Date: ___________________ 
By:    
 
 
 
CITY OF CAPITOLA 
 
 
___________________________________  Date: ___________________ 
By:   Benjamin Goldstein, City Manager 
 
 
 
  
 


